

Serving Families With Special Needs

March 14, 2020

Special Reach COVID-19 (Coronavirus) Update

Dear Special Reach Family,

At Special Reach, the safety of our participants, employees and volunteers is our top priority. We have been closely monitoring updates regarding the COVID-19 pandemic and taking steps as advised by the CDC, WHO and local health officials.

In response to San Antonio's Local State of Disaster and Public Health Emergency, all Party Nights Scheduled in March, April, and May 2020 have been cancelled, and the Summer Enrichment Program has been postponed to July 6, 2020 (this is subject to change based on evolving recommendations from health officials). We will continue to monitor the situation and provide updates on other upcoming programs and events as more recommendations from health officials become available.

For more information regarding COVID-19 and how you can keep your family healthy, please visit the COVID-19 section on the Special Reach website at www.specialreach.org/covid19info. We appreciate your understanding and support during these unprecedented circumstances, and we look forward to welcoming you to Special Reach programs and events again very soon!

Please visit www.specialreach.org and our social media outlets for the latest information. If you have any questions or concerns, please email special.reach@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

Cici Osonma President & CEO

Updated April, 2020 Updated May, 2020

Advisory Board

Barbara Gentry-Chair Sandi Cavazos Wendy Kowalik Dennis Noll Karen Presley Julia Reinhart Jennifer Robelo Carroll Schubert

Board of Directors

Rudy Vasquez-Chair Barbara Johnson-Treasurer Pepper Wilson-Secretary Doris Dollar Greg Kinney Lacey Kotzur Patty Ritter

Special Reach, Inc. 6851 Citizens Parkway Suite 220 San Antonio, Texas 78229 (210) 784-7478